
CIRCULAR 

F. No. 10/NMIMS/FB/2021/0122              Date: 2-Jan-2021 

This is to inform that the inputs received from all the stakeholders (Students, Faculty, 

Alumni, Academic Peers, Employers) have been placed in the respective Board of Studies. 

The Board of Studies members deliberated on the suggestions and have recommended 

necessary changes. The BOS Minutes have been placed before the Academic Council (48th

(12th June 2020) & 49th (9th October 2020)) for approval. The approved changes are 

endorsed by the Board of Management/Executive Council and the changes would be 

implemented in the curriculum from the forthcoming session. 

The University is grateful to all stakeholders for actively participating in the feedback 

process and being part of the continuous improvement of our institutions. Stakeholders’ 

valuable insights and contributions have been instrumental in shaping our future 

initiatives and ensuring we meet the needs of our community.   

All Schools are requested to update the curriculum changes on the school website and 

convey to all their respective stakeholders the following - Updated Syllabus, New 

Assessment Methods, Enhanced Digital Learning, Extracurricular Activities.  

Registrar,
Dr. Meena Chintamaneni 




